November 20, 1928

with

Dr. James C. Ferguson Lowery Medical Arts Building St. Paul, Minnesota

Dear Mr. Ferguson:

I want to thank you for your long and interesting letter in answer to my quiery. It helps more than you think. I found your experiences very interesting, and I am greatly obliged to you.

Do you happen to know any old timers who may be able to add anything to what you have told me? I am particularly interested in learning something about Sitting Bull during the years (1881-1883), when he was a prisoner of war at Fort Randall.

Cordially yours,

W. S. Campbell